Becky
I'll send this to you and let you coordinate the delivery.  You're welcome to send just parts and pieces of it if to various people if it is too long.
I met with Orv Tranby yesterday.  He is pretty sure the Historical Society is going to want to have a website and they will have a meeting soon to decide.  Their name will probably be www.griggscountyhistoricalsociety.com   

The museum would pay the $4.95 per month and the Friends of Oscar Zero can be added to it at no additional cost.  The only cost to the Friends of Oscar Zero would be the domain name registration which is about $70 for 10 years.  The museum would be the legal owner of the Friends of Oscar Zero website, but that shouldn't be a problem.  
The Friends of Oscar Zero needs to decide on a website name.  Rebecca Edland suggested www.minutemanmissiles.com.  That sounds like a good name, but I just need the official approval from someone.
A local web site that I think is very well done is McVille North Dakota    I could never be that creative.  I will try to contact them and get a quote from their web designer.   I think they might have a one time charge of about $200, but I will get an estimate and turn it in to the group.  Another local person is Dave Sayer.  He is Leon Sayer's oldest son and I think he is retired and living with Helen and doing some website work on the side.  I just talked with him real briefly last fall, and I'm pretty sure that's what he said.  I will contact him and see if I can get him to help us some more.    I will also contact John Turner for additional help.  Jon Clark needs to give me the link to the Minuteman Missile video, and we have to decide if it is appropriate.  I guess some people might think it is violent and they also might point out that the missiles were never actually fired in combat.
I put up 4 or 5 test Ronald Reagan pages at www.automationinformation.com/rrmm that everyone should be able to access.
I put a bunch of "?" marks on the first page.  We should try to answer most of them by the time we get the web site started.  The color at the top of the page is Air Force Blue, if we think that is important.
I also put a few test Museum pages at www.automationinformation.com/gchs  I personally like these textured colors on the museum site better than the solid colors on the RRMM site.  Both sites still need lots of photos.
I encourage everyone to send me ideas on both style and content.  It's real easy to make these changes so don't hesitate to bring up other suggestions and ideas.  
Both sites should be up and running the same day I get permission to start.  It always takes the worldwide Domain Name Servers a few days to synchronize, and then both sites will gradually over the next 2 to 3 days be available worldwide.
I will be in Denver for a few weeks starting Monday and hopefully will come back when the snow is gone and the trees are starting to bud.
I really like doing this kind of computer work, so don't hesitate to call me or email me with any web site changes or any other computer issues.
Thanks, 
Ron Dahl



